
CEDA Information: 
 
After visiting with the marketing team, we are comfortable completing the project at a cost not to 
exceed $500. If this is something you are interested in, please let me know and I will have a contract 
sent over to you.   
 
As far as an update on the funds received through the state program, the program is yet to be launched 
at the state level. I've connected with my CEDA colleague who is leading the CEDA portion of the 
program and expressed your interest in participating. When I know more, I will pass the information 
along to you.   
 
An additional item to consider is having CEDA apply to the League of MN Cities Grant Navigator Program 
on behalf of the City of Vergas. This is a $5,000 grant that the city could utilize to hire CEDA to explore 
grants for some of the projects the community would like to see completed. CEDA is willing to write the 
LMC application free of charge.   
 


